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Hello. I am a certified school nurse in the Pottstown School District.

am writing to express my concern about the continuing education
requirements to maintain nursing licensure. I feel we should be exempt

long as we comply with the continuing ed. requirements as written in the

Act of June 29, 2006.

I hope that the State Board of Nursing will amend the proposed
regulation

by adding a new section that addresses Certified School Nurses.

Please forward this letter to anyone that can aid us in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kathy Perry RN, CSN
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